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Commitment to excellence… 
The National Association of State Treasurers has worked closely with the Kellogg Center for Nonprofit 
Management since 1997 in developing and implementing our National Institute for Public Finance.  This 
is our premier educational program for state treasurers and senior staff.  One of the main reasons that 
this program has been a success for over a decade is due to our partnership with the Center for 
Nonprofit Management.  From curriculum development and access to a world-class group of faculty and 
practitioners to exceptional accommodations and meal preparation, the Center for Nonprofit 
Management has proven time and time again their commitment to excellence and attention to details.  
We highly recommend the Kellogg Center for Nonprofit Management. 
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